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South Padre Island community mourns sudden loss of beloved Council Member
It is with deep sadness and grief that the City announces the passing of Council Member Eva Jean Dalton.

Council Member Eva Jean Dalton was first elected in November 2018 and diligently served the South Padre
Island community. Dalton served on many local, state and national associations.

“The sudden passing of Eva Jean is a great loss to our community. She was very passionate about the Island
and will be tremendously missed,” said Mayor McNulty. “On behalf of the City Council, Staff, and the
community, our thoughts and prayers are with the family in this difficult time.”

In addition to her work on City Council, Eva Jean was also a successful businesswoman as a licensed realtor
since 1990 and helped hundreds find their dream home.




